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Maintenance staff has been busy installing new traffic safety signs and painting the 
crosswalks as needed throughout the schools. Groundskeepers have been painting 
Napi football field, also winterizing sprinkler systems, blowing out underground 
water sprinkler systems with air to prevent freezing and remove all pumps/tanks. 
Responded to 73 work orders, all repairs or service calls.

HIGH SCHOOL:
Repaired broken 2-1/2” heat supply lines in the A-wing air handler mezzanine. 
Replace cracked windows in the classrooms also replace rotted out window sills, A 
and C wings.

BMS:
Replace worn out exterior doors, Home Ec, Art and Wood Shop classrooms. 

NAPI:
Repaired broken water supply lines in the Girls outside restroom at football field, 
sheetrock, texture and paint.

WBH:
Replace burnt/rusted out 100 gallon hot water heater.

BABB:
Replace the blown out wood chips with pea gravel, in the playground area . 

VC:
Install new 110 volt outlet IT room, to supply new processors for the new cabling.  

BUS GARAGE:
Replace exterior windows in the entrance offices.


